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Premier Hopple Recall by Zilco

Batch numbers can be located near the 	
hopple block on the outside of the loop
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Zilco is dissatisfied with the long term performance of its 
Premier Hopples manufactured between August 2006 and 
January 2007 and as such, have decided upon a product 
recall.

The recall affects all PREMIER Hopples identified by the 
following six batch numbers only:

 	   758 - 06/08		    836 - 06/09
	   963 - 06/11		  1035 - 06/12
	 1127 - 07/01		  1368 - 07/01

Anyone with a set of hopples within this criteria should return 
them to their nearest Zilco stockist for a FREE replacement 
(loops only) with our latest flat-back model “SLICKZ”

Should you have any further queries please contact us on 	
			   Tel: 1800 249 785  


